
Community of Malpeque Bay 

Regular Council Meeting 

June 12, 2013 

 

Present:  James Carruthers, Jamie Crozier, Herb Clark, Tyler Pickering, Tim Thompson 

 

Regrets:  Myles Hickey, Trent Caseley 

 

Administrator:  Joanne McCarvill 

 

The minutes for the April and May meetings were adopted as read by Joanne. 

 

It was identified that there are 17 KISH students who will graduate from the community later 

this month.  Joanne will arrange to have the prize money of $25.00 per student along with a 

letter from Council placed with their diplomas. 

 

A request for funding for community signage was received from Spring Valley.  A cheque in 

the amount of $50.00 will be issued. 

 

Joanne indicated that the application process for the Sea View Hall was proceeding smoothly.  

Dale Adams had most of the documentation completed and were waiting a decision on the 

application. 

 

A good discussion was held regarding view scapes in the community and the need to identify 

and create a number of areas as part of the Official Plan.  Tim will create a document listing 

reasons and incentives that may be available to residents within the boundaries of a view scape.  

It was noted that some of these incentives may have to be reviewed and approved by the 

Province.  Tim will forward this information to Council via e mail once he has had an 

opportunity to put it together.  Tim and Joanne will identify the property owners within the 

initial view scape and draft a letter for review by Council which, once approved will be sent out 

prior to contacting the land owners by phone to arrange for a meeting to discuss the view scape 

in detail.   

 

There will be no meeting in July unless one is required.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm. 

 

 

 


